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3877 Garage Power Washing Notice 
 
 

Ultra Building Services will be power washing your parking garage & trash rooms on  
 

Wednesday, October 25th 
 

To ensure a thorough clean, ALL VEHICLES AND BICYCLES are to be removed 
from the garage by 8:00 a.m. and cannot return to the garage until 5:00 p.m. If you 
choose to leave your vehicles and/or bicycles in the garage, Ultra Building Services 

and Pell Place Homeowner’s Association will not be liable for any damages. 
 

Please ALSO remove ALL oil pans and other personal items from your parking 
spaces.  Any items that have not been removed will be disposed of. 

 
If you are planning on being out of town on October 25th, please park your vehicles 

outside in one of the guest parking spaces. 
 

 

Thank you in advance for 
your cooperation! 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Management at  
858-847-3145 or via email at manager@pellplacehoa.com. 

 
   


